
TOWN OF STRATTON 

CEMETERY COMMISSION 

Minutes 
May 13, 2024 

 

 

Members present:  Kent Young, Larry Bills and Chris Liller. 

Others present:  Al Dupell 

 

Meeting came to order at 7:15PM at the Stratton Town Office. 

 

This meeting was warned to discuss the collapse of a section of the wall at the Pike 

Hollow Cemetery, down into the roadway.  Chris Liller stated that he had looked for 

someone to make the needed repairs and received one quote for about $25,000.00.  He 

also noted that in discussion with the Treasurer funding is currently limited.  Discussion 

continued to perhaps move and save the stones there, grade down the exposed bank and 

seed it, then wait until next year to replace the wall.  Meanwhile we can budget about 

$30,000.00 for this repair for that time.  Larry Bills so move.  Chris Liller seconded – all 

concurred. 

 

Chris Liller moved to adjourn.  Larry Bills seconded and the meeting adjourned at 

7:25pm. 

 

Submitted by, 

David Kent Young 
Kent Young 

Cemetery Commissioner 


